11/15/2019 DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR Mail - Re: [EXTERNAL] The Pink House

Re: [EXTERNAL] The Pink House

Ware, Sharon <sharon_ware@fws.gov>

Bovio, Kelly <Kelly.Bovio@mail.house.gov> Fri, Nov 15, 2019 at 3:34 PM

To: "Eustis, Christine" <christine_eustis@fws.gov>
Cc: Graham Taylor <graham_taylor@fws.gov>, Sharon Ware <sharon_ware@fws.gov>

Thanks. 'm sorry | haven't had a chance to acknowledge this letter yet. It's been a very busy week.

We appreciate your efforts to expedite this response, and | will be sharing it with Rochelle Joseph and the Save
the Pink House leaders by day’s end. | will also cc: Senator Tarr on the correspondence so that he is aware of
the outcome.

With this letter, you have clearly and officially identified the only viable next steps for Save the Pink House to
follow in acquiring the property. | believe this clarity, in writing, will enable all of us to be able to bring this issue to
a conclusion.

We appreciate the commitment you have demonstrated to the community in continuing this conversation for
many years, and will underscore for the Save the Pink House advocates the deadline with which they must abide
moving forward.

Best,

" Kelly
[Quoted text hidden]

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=ec35778115&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A165030148306265111 9&simpl=msg-f%3A16503014830...

171



